
Neighborhood Watch Report for July 2011 

 

HOMES BURNED IN FREDERICK 

 The homes burned in Eagle Valley on July 4 sustained damage due to improperly 

contained/discarded fireworks.   The Town of Frederick ordinance regarding legal 

and illegal fireworks is being given to the Rinn Valley Ranch HOA for future 

reference.    The proper way to discard expended fireworks is to submerge them 

in a bucket of water for 30 min and then discard with trash. 

 

 EAGLE VALLEY FIRE VICTIM ASSISTANCE & DONATIONS  
If you would like to provide assistance with the donation of clothes or other 

necessities to the families of the house fires in Eagle Valley in Frederick that 

occurred on July 4, 2011, please use one of the following:  

Contact: Cinde James at 303-678-1912 or Gina Beltz at 303-702-0057  

Send donations to: Eagle Valley Fire Victims  

P.O. Box 1118  

Firestone, CO 80520  

Please make sure all items sent to the P.O. Box have the necessary postage. Thank 

you for your kindness, thoughts and prayers for our neighbors in their time of 

need. 

WELD COUNTY AND CARBON VALLEY EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION 

Free sign up on Town of Frederick web site.  

http://www.frederickco.gov/police.aspx?id=3742 

NEW FIRE STATION PROPOSED 

A new Fire Station has been proposed to be built at the intersection of CR 22.5 

and CR 7.   No date has been announced for the completion. 

COMMUNITY SAFETY DAY 

August 6, 2011    10:00AM   Fire Station 2 
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PATRIOT’S DAY  9/11/2011 

There will be a commemoration of 9/11/2001 commencing at Fire Station 2 on  

I-25 (location of AirLife helicopter landing site).  The Fire and Police departments 

of Frederick are planning a special event that will line the I-25 frontage road with 

American flags, vehicles, etc. and culminating with a parade.  Volunteers are 

needed and an informational meeting will be held on 7-13-2011 at 8426 Kosmerl 

St. (adjacent to the north of Fire Station 2 on I-25).   The meeting starts at 

6:30PM.  This building is the new Fire District headquarters! 

SELF DEFENSE CLASS 

A  self defense class is being planned by the Frederick Police Department to be 

held in August or September.   It will be announced on the Town of Frederick web 

site and Facebook page.  http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Town-of-

Frederick-CO/171801832847813 

SOLICITORS IN FREDERICK 

Residents are reminded that all solicitors must be able to produce a Town of 

Frederick sales permit on their person or should be reported immediately to the 

Frederick Police Dept.   The police department is requesting that all residents 

assist them in this endeavor.  Religious solicitors and Boy/Girl Scouts are exempt. 

FREDERICK IS ON FACEBOOK 

Current community events are updated frequently. 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Town-of-Frederick-

CO/171801832847813 

CRIME REPORTS 

Even though crime currently remains low in Rinn Valley Ranch, crime reports may 

be viewed on the Town of Frederick web site. 

http://www.frederickco.gov/police.aspx?id=854 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Town-of-Frederick-CO/171801832847813
http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Town-of-Frederick-CO/171801832847813


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


